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The NSW Government is working with stakeholders and landholders to deliver a 32 km extension to the 
current NSW Border Wild Dog Fence (commonly known as the dog fence) on the NSW and South Australian 
borders. The 32 km priority section will close the gap between the NSW and South Australian dog fences.

Next steps
After these activities are completed, construction will commence. During 
the summer months (December - February), construction may be limited to 
activities that can be carried out safely in the hot conditions.

Find out more
Visit the project webpage – www.lls.nsw.gov.au/wdf. The project will be 
making regular updates to the webpage regarding project status and the 
timeline for construction
Delivery of the project is being managed by the Department of Regional 
NSW and involves agencies including Local Land Services, Soil Conservation 
Service, NSW Public Works and the NSW Border Fence Maintenance Board. 
The project acknowledges the support it has received from stakeholders and 
landholders to date.
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Current project status
The project is focused on securing 
approvals and getting construction 
underway of the 32 km priority 
section. From 13 November 
2023, the following activities are 
underway:


